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RE: Half Moon Bay Event Update - March 11, 2020 

Hello Half Moon Bay Registrants, 

We want to make everyone aware that our number one priority is keeping you safe and healthy around all our 

events.  We have been in contact with our local authorities and USA Triathlon concerning the coronavirus 

(COVID-19) and best practices for mass participation community events.  We are following the guidance of the 

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention as well as our local authorities, 

Currently, all USA Productions events are still scheduled to occur and as the situation continues, we will be in 

communication regularly to make sure you’re aware and informed of any changes.  Unless we hear otherwise 

from local authorities, we will conduct the 2020 Half Moon Bay Triathlon on April 19th as usual and will put the 

following aspects in place to make sure we keep everyone safe around all our events in 2020.  

• Sanitization zones around each event area. Transition, Finish, Venue, Porto Toilets and Expo 

• Disinfectant spray bottles and wipes in each porta toilet unit, will have one person managing this to 

make sure they stay clean and supplies are replenished in all areas. 

• Extra sinks and disinfectant hand wipes available outside of Porto Toilet areas 

• Staff and Volunteers to use nitrile gloves around each aid station and food locations 

• We will ask those that are sick to stay home and get well 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us directly. Stay healthy, eat properly and do all the 

right things to keep the mind and body fit.  Thank you all for the emails and we look forward to your 

participation!   

In good health, 

 

Ryan Coelho 

info@usaproductions.org  
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